From: —
Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2022 4:15 PM

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
Subject: OBJECTION Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278

Dear Sir/Madam,
'OBJECTION'
Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278

| wish to object to the above development on the grounds that this D.A. has not fully complied with environmental,
ecological and historical Aboriginal use of the
land with no comprehensive survey being done on the site.

"The process of burning trash is inherently polluting; flue gases leave behind heavy metals and other toxins" Leah
Kelly ,Senior Attorney Washington with the Environmental Integrity Project.

Critics warn that these facilities discourage reducing and recycling waste.

It is crucial for our children and grandchildren's future that Governments now enforce laws for reducing waste
including the manufacture of plastic.

Braidwood in 2014 did a subdivision in the heart of town to enable a rural supply business 'Nutrien Ag Solutions' to
expand. Steel stored in the yard is wrapped in plastic. Inevitably the plastic breaks down and now adorns trees
sharing the boundary which including my garden.

If this D.A. is approved with all the unanswered questions it will only open up a pathway for an expansion of the site
which may well include in the future radioactive waste.

If you can guarantee 100% that this business 24/7 days a week for 30 years is not going to cause any pollution
that will impose or harm the health and safety of our environment ,water, air, including animals, native, domestic

and humans,our children and grandchildren that will have to endure this facility then don't approve it.

"The future of our country is in your hands, that is if
you care enough”.

Yours Sincerely,

Sam Kidd,

82 Duncan Street,
Braidwood, N.S.W. 2622
0407932721
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